
  

 

 

 Notices under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the 
National Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matters. 
 
Under Sections 102 and 103, the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Management 
of negative settlement residues in the Snowy Region) Rule 2006 No.14 and the corresponding 
final determination. All provisions commence on 1 November 2006.  
 
Under Section 99, the making of the draft determination for the proposed National Electricity 
Amendment (Management of negative settlement residues by re-orientation) Rule 2006. In 
relation to the draft determination: 

• submissions must be received by 27 October 2006; and 
• requests for a hearing must be received by 21 September 2006.  

 
Under Sections 95 and 96, Studland Bay Wind Farm Pty Ltd has requested: 

• the making of the proposed National Electricity Amendment (Studland Bay Wind Farm 
Participant Derogation (Voltage Ride Through)) Rule 2006 which relates to the 
requirements for operation during an over voltage; and 

• the making of the proposed National Electricity Amendment (Studland Bay Wind Farm 
Participant Derogation (Frequency Ride Through)) Rule 2006 so as to treat it as a 
scheduled generator for a specific purpose of the National Electricity Rules. 

The AEMC intends to expedite the making of these proposed Rules requested by Studland 
Bay Wind Farm Pty Ltd, subject to any objections (with written reasons) and to prepare a 
single final determination under Section 93 for these related Rule proposals. For both 
proposals: 

• submissions must be received by 16 October 2006; and 
• objections must be received by 28 September 2006. 

 
Under Section 95, Energy Solutions Australia Pty Ltd has requested the making of the 
proposed National Electricity Amendment (Obligations of Network Service Providers 
(Connection Applicants)) Rule 2006. The proposal relates to the provision of information about 
service providers by the Network Service Provider to Connection Applicants. Submissions 
must be received by 16 October 2006. 
 
Submissions and any request for a hearing should be forwarded to 
submissions@aemc.gov.au. The AEMC publishes all submissions received on its website 
subject to a claim of confidentiality.  
 
Further details on the above matters are available on AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au. All 
documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
Level 16, 1 Margaret Street 
Sydney  NSW  2000  
Telephone: (02) 8296 7800 
Facsimile: (02) 8296 7899 
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